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Disclaimer:   The EAF Mapper is a screening tool intended to assist 
project sponsors and reviewing agencies in preparing an environmental 
assessment form (EAF). Not all questions asked in the EAF are 
answered by the EAF Mapper. Additional information on any EAF 
question can be obtained by consulting the EAF Workbooks.  Although 
the EAF Mapper provides the most up-to-date digital data available to 
DEC, you may also need to contact local or other data sources in order 
to obtain data not provided by the Mapper. Digital data is not a 
substitute for agency determinations.

Part 1 / Question 7  [Critical Environmental 
Area]

No

Part 1 / Question 12a  [National or State 
Register of Historic Places or State Eligible 
Sites]

No

Part 1 / Question 12b  [Archeological Sites] Yes

Part 1 / Question 13a [Wetlands or Other 
Regulated Waterbodies]

Yes - Digital mapping information on local and federal wetlands and 
waterbodies is known to be incomplete. Refer to EAF Workbook.

Part 1 / Question 15 [Threatened or 
Endangered Animal]

Yes

Part 1 / Question 15 [Threatened or 
Endangered Animal - Name]

Lake Sturgeon

Part 1 / Question 16 [100 Year Flood Plain] Digital mapping data are not available or are incomplete. Refer to EAF 
Workbook.

Part 1 / Question 20 [Remediation Site] No
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KATHY HOCHUL
Governor

ERIK KULLESEID
Commissioner

November 30, 2023

FREDERICK COWETT
Chair, Planning Board
Village of Cayuga Heights
836 Hanshaw Rd
Ithaca, NY 14850

Re: SEQRA
Prospective subdivision, 102 N. Sunset Drive, tax parcel 8.-1-9
102 N Sunset Dr, Ithaca, NY 14850
23PR09338

Dear FREDERICK COWETT:

Thank you for requesting the comments of the Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic
Preservation (OPRHP). We have reviewed the project in accordance with the New York State
Historic Preservation Act of 1980 (Section 14.09 of the New York Parks, Recreation and Historic
Preservation Law). These comments are those of the OPRHP and relate only to Historic/Cultural
resources. They do not include potential environmental impacts to New York State Parkland that
may be involved in or near your project. Such impacts must be considered as part of the
environmental review of the project pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review Act
(New York Environmental Conservation Law Article 8) and its implementing regulations (6
NYCRR Part 617).

Based upon this review, it is the opinion of OPRHP that no properties, including archaeological
and/or historic resources, listed in or eligible for the New York State and National Registers of
Historic Places will be impacted by this project.

If further correspondence is required regarding this project, please be sure to refer to the
OPRHP Project Review (PR) number noted above.

Sincerely,

R. Daniel Mackay

Deputy Commissioner for Historic Preservation
Division for Historic Preservation

rev: D. Boggs

New York State Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation
Division for Historic Preservation, Peebles Island, PO Box 189, Waterford, New York 12188-0189

(518) 237-8643 • https://parks.ny.gov/shpo




